
 

9 June 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Parent Forum:  Monday 19 June from 6.00 pm, Suthers Building (Toot Hill College) 

 

We would like to invite you the next Parent Forum, to be held in the Suthers Building (Toot Hill 

College) on Monday 19 June 2017 from 6.00 pm. 

 

In response to parent feedback following the recent e-safety forum, we will be hosting a presentation 

style event run by the reputable organisation ‘Think for the Future’, focussing on enhancing 

parent/carer awareness of the potential exposure to alcohol and drugs that exists amongst young 

people across Nottinghamshire. The presentation will explore substance use trends, the signs and 

indicators of substance use as well as the social, physical and emotional impact that can occur.  

This opportunity to share such information supports both the PSHE curriculum covered by students in 

school and the on-going wider work of the school to help keep our students safe.  

 

Due to the nature of the subject content being discussed, we have planned two age appropriate 

sessions to accommodate parents/carers of students from different year groups.  

 

 The first session for parents/carers of Year 7 and 8 will be held from 6.00 pm -  6.45 pm 

 

 The second session for parents/carers of Year 9 and above will begin at 7.00 pm. 

 

Your children are welcome to accompany you but please be aware that this is predominantly a 

presentation aimed at parents/carers. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and hope that you find the information helpful and supportive. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S Paley 

Head of School 


